
Dear Sir, Madam,

We are pleased to invite you to our next InFusion certification training.
This session will take place in our Belgium based Training Center, located 
nearby Antwerp, from  26 - 30 March, 2018.

Solid training is the key to the success of our exclusive network of Vantage 
integrators, our courses will provide you with the technical knowledge 
needed to install, program and maintain your Vantage projects.needed to install, program and maintain your Vantage projects.

Are you an existing or prospective dealer, integrator, designer, architect, 
programmer or other lighting and home automation professional, 
then sign up for the training now and we will confirm your subscription 
as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Steve Smet
Manager - Projects & ServicesManager - Projects & Services

https://www.flexmail.eu/f-8301a191a871142e

